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22 November 2022 
Re: Dahl Memorial Clinic Board Report 
 
Honorable Mayor Cremata and Assembly, 
 
In accordance with SMC 3.17.030, the Board elected the following officers for the coming year.  
 President:  jeremy simmons 
 Vice President: Lisa Mandeville 
 Secretary:  Leah Mauldin 
 
Steiner contract continuation: 
At our meeting on November 21, the Board voted unanimously to extend the contract with Thomas 
Steiner until March 31, 2023. The Board requests that the Assembly consider approval of this 
extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
jeremy simmons 
DMC Board President 


